Steven SeEe

From: Melissa Chernick <melissa_chernick@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 7:55 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill: H5351

My name is Melissa Chernick and | am in opposition of this Bill: H5351. I believe these invasive and risky
procedures need physician oversight.

Please note my letter in opposition.

Thank you,
Melissa



